
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All 
knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 
encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be September 17, 2020 
7PM—Masks and Social Distancing 

Required. 
Ben Norton, Greg 
Woydziak, Denzil Robbins, 
Art Corona, Mark DeLong, 
Father Suresh, Damien 
Yervasi, Bryan Collard, 
Wayne Olmsted, Paul 
Hoelscher, Jim Colton and 
Blake Marlia. 

 
 

FAITH IN ACTION Essay contest, 

sponsored by the Knight’s of 

Columbus.  Who can enter:  All 

youth 8th through 12th grade.   In 

500 – 750 words, discuss how 

trusting in God during a difficult time has 

helped you or someone you know find the 

strength and hope to endure it.  For further 

information please contact the Parish Office. 

 
You are invited to join in a Night of 

Prayer and Adoration on the 2nd Friday 

of each month from  6pm to 7pm. There 

will be recitation of the Rosary and 

Adoration. We will begin on Friday, 

September 11th in the Cathedral.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

September 2, нлнл—Finance Council 

meeting at 5:30 pm in the Rectory. 

 

September 11, нлнл– Night of Prayer and 

Adoration from 6-7pm in Cathedral. 

Altar Society News  

We are in need of 

volunteers to help with  

set up, serving and 

clean up for the funeral 

reception on September 

8th, for Julie French.  

We also will  need 

salads and deserts. If you are available to 

help please contact Jill Myatt at 541 -519 -

1222  
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The 2020 Bishop’s Annual Appeal begins this week. This year 

the theme is Faith and Family. We are called to see Mary, 

Joseph and Jesus waiting at the door, to welcome us into the 

life of their home. Due to the pandemic, Bishop Cary has 

made many changes to cut cost and adjust for this late start. 

The overall  Appeal participation goal is 20% and the 

supporting financial target is $412,750.  For our Parish the 

participation goal is 20% with a supporting target of 

$10,007.00 

Many important diocesan and parish programs that help 

thousands in our diocese every year are made possible by 

your generosity such as tuition for seminarians, clergy  

formation, workshops for parish catechists, diocesan-wide  

youth retreats, as well as assistance to our Catholic Schools. 

This week  registered families will receive an Appeal packet 

from Bishop Cary with more information. Holy Cards, Prayer 

Intention Cards and Pledge envelopes will be available at all 

exits next weekend, September 5-6th. For more information, 

please visit the diocesan website: dioceseofbaker.org.  


